
From: James Flournoy <flurnet@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 3:52 PM 

To: tnelson@cityofbradbury.org; Joan Licari jlicari2013@gmail.com 

 

Subject: EXTERNAL: Initial Study Chadwick Ranch Subdivision 

 

California Oaks is for a different location but the issues raised must be addressed 

Hamilton Biological is a copy which must be considered 

Hamilton Biological Drought tolerant native plant list- use column 5 for San Gabriel Mountains 

The usual invasive plant list is out of date, there are several others all of which must be 

considered 

Several previous scoping comments which must be considered 

We shall be requesting copies of all scoping comments under CPRA 

Thank you very much 

SOC 

 

Jim flournoy, secretary 
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